Girton College Visitor Information for Covid Safety
30 September 2022

Welcome to Girton College. The following protocols are in place for your safety and
protection, and for that of the Girton community.

If you are unwell, especially if you have covid symptoms, you must please
reschedule your visit for another time.

If you have had covid symptoms within the last 10 days, or there is covid at
home, please wear a close-fitting face covering during your visit and keep a
safe distance from others.

All visitors must sign-in and out at the Porters’ Lodge.

If you feel unwell during your visit, please notify the Porters

+44 (0)1223 338999

Face coverings are recommended when moving around the College buildings,
unless you are medically exempt, because corridors and counter areas may be
crowded. Disposable masks are available without charge from the Porters’
Lodge.

Windows on site are open for ventilation purposes — please don’t close them.
Many public rooms are fitted with CO2 monitors to indicate airflow — if the
monitors turns amber or red this indicates that more ventilation may be
needed, so open a window or the door.

Please sanitise your hands on arrival and when entering rooms or social areas.
There are hand sanitising stations on all routes.

Please observe any capacity restrictions in place to enable social distancing.
Touchpoints around the site are cleaned frequently throughout the day.
Please make a conscious effort to avoid touching hard surfaces where
possible.

Residential visitors are welcome to use the gym and swimming pool, please
book at the Porters’ Lodge.

We hope that you enjoy your visit!



